From: webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca [mailto:webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca]
Sent: April-20-15 12:55 PM

To: BoardSec

Subject: Letter of Comment Submitted: EB-2014-0370

LETTER OF COMMENT

Comments:

The people of Ontario cannot afford anymore increases in their hydro bills, the people of rural
Ontario are already being gouged to the max,we are being penialized for living in the country
with unreal delivery fees. My usuage is $62 delivery etc $85. People are losing their homes,
businesses etc because they cant afford hydro. People are going with out food, and other
essentials because of unreal hydro bills.Big businesses are shutting down and moving to mexico
because it is too expensive to manufacture in Ontario because of Hydro. We are selling surplus
hydro at a very low rate. there is no need except greed for this.

Please listen to the people and no more increases

Thank you
Name: DARLENE HOLLINSHEAD

Address:

Company:





